
DIRECTORS CORNER:                                    

If you will be leaving Skye Loch for the summer 

season, please secure all of your outdoor furni-

ture/decorative items or anything that could be 

blown way, such as vehicle covers, etc. With po-

tential strong storms, these items can become 

projectiles which may cause damage to your 

property and/or your neighbors. Taking precau-

tions now will be the safest steps to take.   

As the weather gets nice, many will want to 

make some improvements to their villas. Skye 

Loch has a required process to make changes to 

your villa and property. An Exterior Change Re-

quest (ECR) form needs to be completed and ap-

proved by the Board before exterior improve-

ments can be made, including recommendations 

for Common Area Improvements.  In general, 

and with the nicer weather, it is a good time to 

clean up and improve your property’s curb ap-

peal but keep in mind the need to follow Skye 

Loch rules for all outdoor improvements. 

STORM WATER DRAINAGE MEETING:  

This meeting will be Wednesday, April 9, 2025 

at 9:30 a.m. at the Skye Loch Community Build-

ing.    The City of Dunedin staff including the 

City Manager will be coming to Skye Loch Villas 

to discuss storm water drainage and seek resi-

dent input.   Skye Loch has passionate residents 

especially about what happened to over 50 of 

our villas and to our community this last Octo-

ber.  We hope that we will show the city we have 

the decom and civility as well as passion.  We are 

planning to have a zoom link for this meeting. 

 

SOCIAL CLUB:                                                 

We are meeting April 1 at 10:00 in the Commu-

nity Building Kitchen to  discuss upcoming 

events.   All are welcome 

SKYE LOCH SUNSHINE COMMITTEE:  

Thank you Debbie Minton for being the new 

Sunshine Committee Chairman.   If you know a 

resident who is ill or has suffered a loss of a 

loved one, we encourage you to contact Debbie  

and she will send them an appropriate card from 

all of us at Skye Loch.  Please email Debbie at                          

mintonme@yahoo.com  with the information 

(name, address and card needed) and she will 

take care of it. 

2025 PHONE DIRECORY:                                           

As you are probably aware, the 2025 Skye Loch 

Phone Directories have been printed & are avail-

able. If you have not picked up a copy, they are 

available at the conclusion of the weekly Board 

workshops which are held every Wednesday at 

9:00 am at the Community Building. This will be 

the last year of a printed directory being pub-

lished and distributed.  Going forward, the di-

rectory of residents is available as a PDF docu-

ment online at the SkyeLochVillas.com website 

under the Login tab. The directory will now be 

updated quarterly, rather than once yearly. The 

Login tab will require you to login with the prop-

er credentials which were sent out in a commu-

nity-wide email blast from Ameri-Tech on Au-

gust 13, 2024. If you do not have the login cre-

dentials, another email blast reminding you of 

the Username & Password will be forthcoming. 

Once you have accessed the directory, you can 

then print all or parts of it as needed. 

SKYE LOCH HOME OWNERS 

ASSOCIATION NEWSLETTER 

www.skyelochvillas.com 

APRIL 2025 

BOARD MEETING AND ASSOCIATION  FORUM:  APRIL 3, at 6:00 p.m. 

Location:  Community Building and Zoom  



SPRING FLING:                                                     

The Social Club is hosting  this event on April 12 

at 4:00 at the Community Building.   More in-

formation to come. 

SHUFFLEBOARD:                                                    

Shuffleboard is every Saturday  at 12;00.  If you 

would like to play, be at the shuffleboard court 

at 12:00, noon. 

SHUFFLEBOARD CHAIRMAN  NEEDED:   

Ora Chapman is resigning as chairman.  We are 

looking for a volunteer to run this activity.  If 

you are interested or have questions, call him at 

859-420-2370. 

SKYE LOCH LADIES ONLY GOLF CART 

HAPPY HOUR:    This month we are meeting 

in front of the Community Building on April 17 

at 3:45.  We will leave at 4:00.  Bring your golf 

cart to provide a ride for those that need one.  

There will be a sign up sheet in the CB Kitchen. 

THANK YOU:                                                              

To Gail McGilvery and Mary Ann Taranto for 

chairing the St. Patrick's day party.  It was a very 

fun and enjoyable event. 

THANK YOU:                                                      

To Kevin Murphy for once again, overseeing and 

creating the Skye Loch  Phone Directory.  Well 

done Kevin ! We appreciate you! 

SKYE LOCH BREAKFAST:                                      

We will meet in the Community Building on 

April  8 and 22.  Bring a dish to share, a mug 

and $1.  Join us for conversation and good food. 

SHOW ME THE MONEY:                                   

Card Bingo, popularly known as ‘Show Me the 

Money’ is held on Tuesdays at 6:30pm.  We will 

play 10 rounds. If you plan to play, please bring 

one dollar bills with you. This will minimize 

changing  your larger bills. Each round is $1.00 

per card strip.  Please come in with your friends. 

Bring your favorite beverage and snacks!  

DUNEDIN CARES FOOD PANTRY:             

Donations are very low this time of year.  These 

items are needed now:   peanut butter and jelly, 

white rice (in bags), macaroni and cheese, 

canned chicken, canned tuna, stuffing, pasta 

sauce, cereal and any hygiene items like soap, 

toothpaste, toothbrushes.   FYI, Dunedin Cares 

served  1,812  clients in February! 

LIVE OAK TREE FACTS: 

The live oak tree is a southern symbol of strength. 

Live oak tree wood is very strong and tough and is often used for structural beams and posts. 

Live oak trees were used in colonial times to make ships for the navy. 

The U.S.S. Constitution reportedly received its nickname, "Old Ironsides," during the War of 1812 because of its 

live oak hull. The hull was so tough that the cannon balls of the British war ships literally bounced off it. 

Live oak trees are planted in historical cities for their character and appearance. 

Live oak trees weigh over 55 pounds per cubic foot when air dried. 

Live oak trees produce sweet edible acorns that turkeys, ducks, jays, quail, deer and other animals like to feed 

on. 

Live oak trees start producing acorns when they are around 20 years old. 

Live oak trees can live for hundreds of years! 

The name live oaks came from the fact that they remain green and "alive" throughout the winter when other oak 

trees are dormant and leafless. 

Live oak trees also grow by oceans. They thrive while resisting the salt spray. 

Live oak trees support many types of epiphytic plants (including Spanish moss to a point); giving live oak trees 

more character. 

The live oak tree grows 1 inch of caliper and around 2-4 feet overall per year when young. 

A mature live oak tree can draw up to 50 gallons+ per day through it’s tap root deep in the ground. 

The live oak tree is the broadest spreading of the oaks producing an abundance of shade. 



General Information about Live Oaks: 

The live oak tree is a southern symbol of strength. 

The U.S.S. Constitution reportedly received its nickname, "Old Ironsides," during the War of 1812 because of 

its live oak hull. The hull was so tough that the cannon balls of the British war ships literally bounced off it. 

Live oak trees are planted in historical cities for their character and appearance. 

Live oak trees weigh over 55 pounds per cubic foot when air dried. 

Live oak trees product sweet edible acorns that turkeys, ducks, jays, quail, deer and other animals like to feed 

on. 

Live oak trees start producing acorns when they are around 20 years old. 

Live oak trees can live for hundreds of years! 

The name live oaks came from the fact that they remain green and "alive" throughout the winter when other 

oak trees are dormant and leafless. 

Live oak trees also grow by oceans. They do great resisting the salt spray. 

Live oak trees support many types of epiphytic plants (including Spanish moss to a point); giving live oak 

trees more character. 

The live oak tree grows 1 inch of caliper and around 2-4 feet overall per year when young. 

A mature live oak tree can draw up to 50 gallons+ per day through it’ tap root deep in the ground. 

The live oak tree is the broadest spreading of the oaks producing an abundance of shade. 

Live oak tree wood is very strong and tough and is often used for structural beams and posts. 

Live oak trees were used in colonial times to make ships for the navy. 


